
 

 

 

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS 

7-14-16 

 

 

Members present:  Jerald Ignash, Michelle Beltz, Clint Braun and Mayor Des Jardins 

 

Others present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Kyle Romzek 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

Discussion was held regarding the current contract with the Building Inspector.  Due to the 

work load being more than anticipated the committee will look into revising the Building 

Inspector’s contract in the future. 

 

The committee conducted an evaluation on Chief Romzek. 

 

Jamie Learman requested a closed session for his employment evaluation under the Open 

Meetings Act 15.268 Sec. 8(a) “to consider a periodic personnel evaluation of”.  The vote was 3-

0 to go into closed session. (8:25 a.m.) 

 

The committee meeting was resumed at 8:43 a.m. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:44 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Admin./Clerk                                                Jerald Ignash, Chairperson 


